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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Tuesday, November 12th, 2024  
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 
 

NEW Save the Date - Catholic Scouting Awards Recognition Ceremony 
English 

The Catholic Committee on Scouting, Bishop Soto and our Chaplain, Fr. Christopher Frazer, would 
like to recognize the achievement of our Catholic Scouts at the annual Awards Recognition 
Ceremony on Saturday, February 1, 2025 at 11am at the Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament.  
Award applications must be submitted by January 30, 2025 to be included in 2024-2025 recognition 
ceremony. All submission after January 30th will be included in the following years recognition 
ceremony.  
Application can be submitted at: 
https://www.scd.org/youth-and-young-adult-ministry/awards-order-form  
Please contact jcampbell@scd.org with any questions. 
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